Chi Yun School 22-23 Announcement PO55E Announcement in-charge: Ms. Liu Hang Lam

CHI YUN SCHOOL
2022-2023

Arrangements of Wearing Mask in School

3% March, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians :

The Government announced that the mandatory wearing of masks would be abolished from 1
March, the Education Bureau indicated that this arrangement would apply to all schools in
Hong Kong. However, due to the generally weak physical condition of our students, the school
authority still insists that persons entering our school, including staff, external teachers, parents
and domestic helpers, are still required to wear masks if they need to come into contact with

students, in order to protect the health and safety of our students.

Thank you for your attention. If you have any further enquiries, please feel free to contact class

teacher, hostel parents or nurse-in-charge (Tel: 2386 2010).

Yours faithfully,
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Chung Lai Kuen
Principal, Chi Yun School




